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         “Opere et Veritate”  1 John  3,18 

Brothers all: 
 
July was a very busy month and August 
promises to be the same.  Let me review with 
you many of our accomplishments.   
 
Before doing so, let us offer our most sincere 
condolences to the families and friends of    
recently deceased Brother Donald del Guercio 
and Sir Knight Jean-Paul Roy.  The Honor 
Guard requested for Sir Knight Roy did an 
outstanding job at the visitation and funeral 
once again.   
 
On the 4th of July we launched our Knights of 
Columbus float, where we commemorated our 
20 years as a council.  What better event than 
the Dunwoody parade, which is the largest  
parade in the State of Georgia.  We honored 
our past and present Grand Knights.  The 
float featured General George Patton himself 
waiving to all who attended, just ask E. J. 
Couvillion about the experience.   
 
A great deal of fun was had by all who partici-
pated, and I would like to give special thanks 
to all the Knights, wives, and all others who 
helped make this possible.  I hope to see you 
all again next year. 
 
Bingo continues to be a growing success.  If 
you are looking for a service project in which 
to get involved, Bingo is the program for you.  
It is on the ground floor but the elevator is  
rising rapidly.  This month we experienced 
our biggest night to date.  We had 149 players, 
awarded over $1,000 in prizes, and netted over 
$1,400. Congratulations to Dominic Palermo 
and his Bingo team. 
 
During the month, Bill Camden, Stan 
Wasowski and I traveled to St. Catherine of 
Sienna Parish for the semi-annual Grand 
Knights meeting.  It was a great experience for 
us all.  We will be implementing many of the 
new ideas over this fraternal year.   
 
Last month also included budget meetings, 
which we have concluded, and preparations 
for our upcoming audit are underway.   The 
audit is due on August 15th.   

 
I am proud to report that 2 of our seminarians 
have been ordained as priests in our diocese.  
Congratulations to Father Matt Dalrymple 
and Father Brian Baker.  We have acquired 2 
new seminarians as well; both will be matricu-
lating at Notre Dame Seminary.  They are 
Jorge Carranza and Paul Nacey.   We wish 
them God speed on their respective journeys.  
  
Upcoming in August we have many activities 
ahead of us.  The Council Challenge which is 
administrated by Supreme will run in tandem 
with our fall membership drive.  I am certain 
that we can achieve Star Council as we did 
again this year and possibly attain Double 
Star status.    
 
When you check-in the meeting this Tuesday 
evening, you will notice a blue bucket on the 
desk.  This bucket represents the Pennies for 
Heaven campaign.  This is a simple way for all 
members to help the Monastery of the Holy 
Spirit.  Please reach into your pockets for any 
spare change, it all goes to a great cause.     
After the meeting, the first ten people who can 
tell me the color of the bucket, will enjoy a 
beer on me. 
 
The Butterfly Festival at the Dunwoody      
Nature Center is scheduled to take place on     
August 16th.  Last year, everyone who took 
part, had a wonderful time.  During the next 
meeting, Bob Fiscella will discuss the coordi-
nation of volunteers for the Butterfly Festival.   
 
The Parish Fall   
Festival will be held 
in October.  There 
will be more infor-
mation forthcoming 
as we receive it. 
 
I look forward to 
seeing you at our  
upcoming events. 
 
Vivat Jesus,  
 
Dean Trantow 
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Council Prepares Another Great July 4th Float 

Another great patriotic float was assembled by 
the folks in the top photo. Past grand knights 
rode in honor on it, while E.J. Couvillion played 
the part of commander in George Patton fashion.  
 
Our brother, Dunwoody Mayor Mike Davis, 
rode in the convertible and Sir Knight Wiley 
Maloof drove one of our decorated golf carts. 
 
There was no shortage of red, white, and blue 
balloons this year and the weather was perfect. 
 
Thanks to all who made this another memorable 
parade event for the council. 
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More Float Photos from July 4th Parade 
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Council-Sponsored Seminarian Becomes Priest 

Seminarian and later Deacon Brian Baker has been a member of the All Saints Council’s      
Refund Support Vocations Program (RSVP) for a number of years. We have contributed cash 
to help fund his journey to the priesthood. Happily, this has finally occurred as featured in the 
July 10th Georgia Bulletin Magazine. He is one of two new diocesan priests we supported. See 
next page for our second success story. Be very proud of our council achievements. 
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Council-Sponsored Seminarian Becomes Priest 

Seminarian and later Deacon Matt Dalrymple has been a member of the All Saints Council’s      
Refund Support Vocations Program (RSVP) for a number of years. We have contributed cash 
to help fund his journey to the priesthood. Happily, this has finally occurred as featured in the 
July 10th Georgia Bulletin Magazine. He is one of two new diocesan priests we supported. See 
previous page for our other success story. Be very proud of our council achievements. 
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All Saints KofC Dinner Featured in Georgia Bulletin 
The July 10th issue of the Georgia Bulletin featured the Korean War Veterans Appreciation  
Dinner held in the All Saints gym on May 31st. Our Watters Assembly and the O’Callahan     
Assembly located at St. Brigid hosted the event. Eleven council members are Korean War Vets: 
Al Alberghini, Thomas Burleigh, George T. Doyle, Ray Gustin, John Hansberry, Wiley Maloof, 
Jim Masak, Guy Stryker, Richard Szyperski, George Tanguay, and Dave Webster. Several     
other non-KofC All Saints veterans attended. We salute them for their service to our country. 
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7 
Note: This article from the July 16, 2014 Dunwoody 
Crier incorrectly identifies wife Barbara of 57 years. 

 
Norbert and Barbara Braza 
make news as Emory Saint   
Joseph Hospital volunteers 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 
Staffed several Christo Rey High School work days. 

Provided materials and food for the workers. 
 

Staffed ongoing Parish Bingo night events  with 
sellers, callers, counters, and food providers. 

 
Raised a motion to donate $660 to the Charles Wat-
ters Assembly for Korean War Appreciation Dinner 
tickets. Tabled until August meeting since over $500 

limit. 
 

Raised a motion to donate $2,000 to I-Care Driver 
Charity. Tabled until August. Due to amount. 

 
Voted $500 donation to a cancer outing event picnic 

per Brother Paul Weidle request. 
 

Sponsoring four diocesan seminarians for 2014. 
 

Our acolyte teams served at all parish funerals. 
 

Parish Bingo—Another New Record! 

 

Our Parish Bingo Chairman, Dominic Palermo, reported that the July 24th event set another new 
record with 149 paying players. Over $1,000 in prizes were awarded for the first time. It appears 
that the parish has embraced this fun social and charitable endeavor. It will continue on the fourth 
Thursday of every month. See you August 28th. Spread the word. 
 
Our thanks go out to the volunteer staff who gave of their time to make this and previous events 
such an ongoing success. Charities are always the big winners on every Bingo Night. 
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Pay Council Dues Electronically !! 

Your All Saints 11402 is steadily moving into the 21st Century by instituting  more 
and more electronic initiatives to make council communications even better. 
As a result of a number of requests, we now have a PayPal account set up. 
 
 Here is how you can use it to pay your dues: 
 
Go to our website:  http://www.kc11402.org. 
 
Click on the "Members Enter Here" tab. 
 
Your Member Name is your last name. 
 
Your Password is your Member Number on your  
membership card. 
 
Under member menu click on the PayPal link. 
 
If you have a PayPal account you can sign in or it  
allows you to use a credit card. 
 
Your 2014 dues are $42 to cover the cost of this 
convenient way to pay your dues. 
 
If you prefer, send a check to me at the below  
address for $40 payable to “KofC Council 11402”       
or bring it to our next monthly meeting on Tues. 8/5//2014.   
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Dennis Caniglia,  
3291 Rose Ridge, Atlanta GA 30340-4069   (770-908-0484) 
adennisc@bellsouth.net 

3rd Degree—August 12th —see next page 
 
1st/2nd Combined Degrees - Wednesday, Aug 20th - Atlanta Council #660 at 2620 Buford Hwy, 
Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 PM.  
Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those needing only 2nd 
degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then  participate as candidates 
for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures.  
 
1st Degree  - Tuesday, August 26th at All Saints McGivney Hall --- Candidates arrive by 6:45 
PM for 7:30 PM ceremony. Coat and tie for pictures please. Light refreshments afterward 
  
4th Degree  - November– at a time and place in Atlanta to be announced later. Please request a 
Form 4 application from the council and purchase a full black tuxedo to prepare for same. 
 
Note: Go to website gakofc.org for complete exemplification schedule (choose “Events”, 
(then choose “Ceremonials/Degrees” for sections on each degree).  

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 

Use your smartphone to pay 
your dues easily and secretly 
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Third Degree Exemplification Announced 
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Knights of Columbus life insurance offers something precious few other           
financial products can — guarantees. As long as you pay your premiums, the poli-
cy proceeds will be there for your beneficiaries should something happen to you. 
We call that peace of mind, and that’s what we offer with our Shield for Life.   

We guarantee the cash value in your whole life policies will be there. 
We guarantee the rates on your term insurance. 
We guarantee our retirement products will provide a stream of income when 

you need it.  
On top of those product guarantees, I guarantee that I will offer professional, 

high-quality service that you would expect from our organization. 
 
You don’t have to take my word for it. The Order consistently earns the highest 

ratings for strength and security from AM Best. There is no more highly-rated life 
insurance provider in North America. When you couple this with all the charitable 
and volunteer work of the Order, it’s hard to beat the value of Knights of           
Columbus Insurance.  

I would suggest that a principal reason that we were able to achieve those acco-
lades is because we remain steadfastly committed to the vision of Father Michael J. 
McGivney by providing life insurance by brother Knights for brother Knights.  

That commitment is an essential core value of the Order, and our core values 
permeate all levels of our organization. These principles for marketing are 
summed up by our Golden Rule: “In all my professional relationships, I pledge 
myself to the following rule of conduct: I shall, in light of all conditions surround-
ing those I serve, render that service which, under the same circumstances, I 
would apply to myself.” 

 
Give me a call today to discuss how our products can bring that peace of mind 

to you and your family. 

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent            
  Cell: (404) 569-5265   Email: john.knight@kofc.org 11 

Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 

proper insurance coverage.  
 

Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 

“Knight to Knight” Corner 
Today’s up to you.        

I’ll help with the future. 

August Tip --  Our Guarantees Set Us Apart  
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7-Ups – Bible Study Group. Meets every Friday at 7:15 AM at the     
Dunwoody Country Club in the Tennis Center. A social runs from 7:15 

AM to 7:30 AM; then 7:30 AM to 7:45 AM (read the week’s – read-
ings, psalm, and Gospel; then 7:45 AM to 8:30 AM  study the 

“LifeGuide Bible Studies” book lesson.   
  

We use the “LifeGuide Bible Studies” books to study the          
Bible.  We address topical studies; character studies; Old       
Testament and New Testament Books; specific passages and 

verses and their authors, timelines, etc.  You will share opinions, and 
understand the  Bible more clearly.  Everyone is Welcomed!!! 
  
If you want to learn more and/or attend the Bible Study Group,  please 
contact Brother Knight - Tom Simon, Home 770-451-7157 or his         
cell 770-378-8999. 

“7-Ups” Bible Study Program Available 

7 

Knights Support for Altar Server Outing  
The Knights of Columbus are once again sponsoring an altar server 
appreciation outing to White Water Park. The outing will be held on 
Saturday, August 16th. 
 
This year all NEW and EXISTING altar servers are invited as well as all 
of the children who participate in the Young People's Mass (choir,    
lectors, ushers and greeters).  This is a family event so all parents   
and siblings are welcome too! 

Please arrive at the lower lot of the church by 8:15 am. We will leave at 
approximately 9:15 am for White Water. We will need parents to car-
pool to the park and help chaperone. The Knights will have an all you 
can eat lunch and it will be provided in the Park Picnic Pavilion from 
11:30-1:30pm. The total cost per person will be $10 which covers the 
lunch, parking, and admission to the park. Please bring money with 
you that morning. We will leave White Water around 6:15 pm. Kids 
should be picked up at the church 7:00 pm in the lower parking lot. 

PLEASE MAKE RESERVATIONS BY FRIDAY AUGUST 8th. 

If you have any questions, please contact Bryan Kler  at 404-944-6629 
or klerbry@gmail.com. 
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In 1994 All Saints committed to support the construction of 
one Habitat for Humanity house. Now 20 years later we are 
preparing for the construction of our 21st house on August 
23, 2014.  
 
KofC 11402 has been an integral part of this project for 
many years, providing volunteer labor and lunch for one 
Saturday on each of the builds. Twenty families had the 
“unreachable” dream of owning a safe, warm, and sustaina-
ble home to raise their family and with your support the 

dream became reality.  
 
Once again the parish will be required to raise $55,000 to seed the construction, 
working with the HFH affiliate. The financial and volunteer support from All 
Saints allows the selected homeowner to secure an affordable mortgage of ap-
proximately 90K at “0” interest secured by the HFH Atlanta affiliate. The     
Atlanta affiliate has recently celebrated their 30th anniversary and has now  
constructed over 1,200 homes. This effort has changed the lives of 5,000 family 
members for generations to come.  
 
The support of Council 11402 is critical to the success of this project and we 
hope we will have a significant number of Knights participate in the project 
this fall. Remember, besides the “Knights” day (September 20th),  you are     
encouraged to participate on any one of the seven Saturdays of the build. Day 1 
of the project is August 23rd and will run for seven consecutive Saturdays,      
excluding 8/30 Labor Day weekend.  Day 7 and dedication of the home will be 
on October 11th.  

Signup Days for the Habitat House volunteers will be at all Masses on the 
weekend of August 2/3. Consider spending time with us one Saturday helping 
with the construction. Absolutely no skills are required. We guarantee a great 
time working alongside your fellow All Saints parishioners. Minimum age to 
work is 16 and this is a great opportunity for High Schoolers to earn service 

All Saints “Habitat for Humanity” House #21 

Knights Holding Sept. Formal Membership Drive  
The All Saints Knights Council will conduct a membership drive on September 
13th and 14th before and after each Mass. Please consider volunteering to       
expand the membership in this elite organization to help others in need. 
 
Our Chancellor, Bill Camden, will need volunteers of all ages to man the tables 
for recruiting and information dispersing. If you know a good candidate, 
please request a Form 100 and get him to sign it.                                                 
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Proposed Council Budget 2014-2015 
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Council 11402 Budget 2014-2015 Expenses 
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Two Lifetime Members Lost in July 

Jean-Paul Roy Obituary 

Jean-Paul with wife of 63 years—Antoinette 

 

Reminder to all brothers —  Memento Mori 16
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August Birthdays  

Mike Martell                    1st 

Roc Tschirhart                 1st 

Chris Bohach                   2nd 

Allen Pfaffinger               2nd 

Bill Schmitz                     2nd 

Mike Will                         3rd 

Nick Gentile                     4th 

Rick McCully                   4th 

Ed McGinniss                  4th 

Matt Lammers                 6th 

Gerry Schaefer                 6th 

Bill Driscoll                       8th 

Bro. Alfred Stephen         8th            

Fr. Joe Peek                      9th 

Bernie Marino                10th 

Al Kosek                          11th 

Tom Wozniak                 12th 

Hal Eckard                      13th 

Rich Kernan                    14th 

John Lacava                    14th 

Robert Parker                 14th 

Paul Mudge                     15th 

Richard Miller                16th 

Dennis Perrott                16th  

Michael Gregory            17th 

John Brach                      18th 

Mike Richardson            18th  

Bill O’Brien                     20th 

Bill O’Connor                 22nd  

Pat Casey, Jr.                  25th 

Jim Herbig                      27th  

Robert Burns                  28th 

Jack Curtin                     28th 

David Klumb                  28th 

Frank Murphy                28th 

Kevin Cahn                     29th 

Harvey Moskowitz         29th 

Lawrence Hall                30th 

Jason V. Miller               31st 

Gregory Moss                 31st 

   Council Significant Dates 
August Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                Years 
         27th    Franz & Phyliss Brucks                      59 
         16th    Kirby & Sandra Baden                       56 
         27th    Richard & Ruth Roth                         54 
         10th    Jim & Jackie McGill                           51 
         10th    Frank & Alice Seco de Lucena           51              
           8th    Len & Brenda Dorrien                      50                                                                                                                              
         13th    David & Janet Schaefer                      48 
         26th    John & Donna Brach                           47 
         18th    Alexander & Grace Morgan               43 
         11th    Hank & Nancy Schoeler                      41 
         16th    Bob & Christine Rumsey                    40 
        22nd    Matt & Phyliss Jean Filla                    34 
          2nd    Richard & Joann Tomaszewski          34 
         11th    Bill & Kathy Herald                             30 
         31st    David & Suzanne Klumb                      29 
           1st    Joseph & Cheryl Inglima                      27 
        26th    Aaron & Peggy Stecker                         25 
         31st    Paul & Lisa DeLorme                            23 
         10th   Gene & Laura Pawlak                           23 
           1st    Mike & Mary Pat Davis                        22 
           6th    Rob & Sherri Connors                          20  
           5th    Adam & Diane Cabibi                           19 
           5th    Joe & Kim Cavallaro                             19 
         17th    Matthew & Alison James                      18 
         10th    Robert & Noriko Webb                         18 
           8th    Marty & Lisa Ann Benson                    15 
           7th    Keeffe & Laura McSweeney                 15 
         12th    Randy & Heather Ceryan                     14 
         18th    Dean & Kerry Haertel                           13 
           5th    Jason & Geraldine Dew                           4 
           4th    John & Amanda Byrne                            2 
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Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
        

Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers: 
 
     Frank Murphy       Dennis Caniglia 
     Jack Klapka            Nestor Montero       
     Mike Walker           Wiley Maloof 
     George Swartz         Mark Foster 
     George Doyle           Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean           Eric Martin 
    John Pepitone           Bill Camden 
    Frank Paolozzi          David Guy 
    Al Kosek                    Dave Jeanson 
    Bill Giles                    Sam Portis     
    Jim Callison               Bill Peet 
 
     Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
 
   William O’Connor     Andy Diaz 
   John Nuzzulo              Matt Dewhurst 
   Franz Brucks              Fr. Joseph Peek  
 

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
 

Paul Nacey  Anthony Almeter   Jack Knight 
Jorge Carranza   Missionary Gray Plunkett  
 

 Our Beloved Clergy 
 

Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small         Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun, Ghana 
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 
Deacon-in-Formation Hedy Sevilla 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise        Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Brother John Klein, LC 

  
Our Beloved Widows 

 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik    Nancy Moeller   Eleanor Lynch 
Marion Reale    Jaye Norman    Bea Hurt 
MaryAnn Delaria (Lehman) 
Antoinette Roy 

 
 

Prayers for Sick/Distressed Friends and Loved Ones 
 
Vincent Annaloro’s father, Emile 
Jon Bird’s wife, Yoshii 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Tom Burleigh’s niece 
Don Converse’s friends, Jackie and Carl Franklin 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Bob Fiscella’s son 
Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 
Mark Foster’s two uncles & wife Stephanie 
James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 
John Francis’ cousin & granddaughter 
Michael Gregory’s mother, Jeanette Fox, 57 
Dave Guy’s sick relatives & friend Gary Kitchens 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 
Harwood (Woody) Jones’ wife, Janet 
Charles Lynch’s sister, Rea Queen 
Doc Malone ‘s cousin, Judy 
Dennis Mackin’s Brother, John Mackin, 83,  — metastic liver cancer. 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 
Jason Miller’s wife, Dorota 
Paul Mudge’s friends and relations 
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
Charles Santa Maria’s brother, Gerry. 
Frank Seco de Luceno’s wife and brother, Federico, had a heart attack. 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
Ralph Stinson’s nephew, Johnny Hood 
Richard Szyperski’s granddaughter, Jamie Thrash, 20 
George Tanguay’s daughter-in-law, Wendy 
Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 
Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 
 

Memento Languorem 
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                   Memento Mori 
Sir Knight Dick Calupca lost his sister, Sally Cunningham, after ten years suffering 
from  Alzheimer's disease.  
On the eve of her funeral mass he learned that his other sister, Nancy, lost her  hus-
band, Harry States, of 53 years from a heart attack. They had two funeral masses with-
in one week at his church in Mount Union, PA , (St. Catherine of Siena, the church of 
his youth). 
 
Brother Dave Webster lost his younger brother, Tim X. Webster, 74, He was a  
brother knight living in Rocky Mount, NC.  His funeral Mass will be at St. Mary's 
Church in Ridgefield, CT on August 5.  Tim is survived by nine children. and fifteen 
grandchildren.  Please keep Tim, Dave, wife Eileen, and the family in your prayers. 
 
We lost Brother Donald del Guercio and Sir Knight Jean-Paul Roy. See obituaries here. 

47 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 

Sir Knights are  
remembered     

upon death on 
Mass   chalices 
given to new 

priests. 

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in red 

 Walter J. Bieszak       4/17/2011      John P. Stojka               7/21/2005       

Jean-Paul Roy              7/23/2014 Joseph J. Wittman      3/09/2011      Paul G. Horan               6/02/2005       

Donald Del Guercio     7/01/2014 Charles F. Mahony     2/20/2011      Edwin L.. Woerner       5/21/2005       

Harold L. Norman     12/08/2013      Gerald A. Cicero         1/05/2011      Thomas J. Byrne, Jr.   1/13/2005     

Paul  J. Reale              11/10/2013      David B. Moeller         5/09/2010       James J. McCabe        10/22/2004       

James L. Mammoser    8/03/2013      Francis G. Welter     12/19/2009       Robert J. Lescher         5/17/2003 

Tom E. Mix                   6/13/2013      Owen K. McCabe        8/16/2009        Brad M. Scranton         5/14/2003     

Edward J. Qualters      3/19/2013      William G. Lehman    4/16/2009       Phillip A. Haluska       12/18/2002 

Marcus Carroll             3/12/2013      Robert L. Morell         4/29/2008      Joseph A. Miller            12/2/2002 

Edward J. Pavlik          1/13/2013      Gordon G. Hurt          3/03/2008       James R. Fraser            9/21/2002 

George L. Cajigal, Sr.    1/8/2013      John A. O’Shea           1/27/2008      Kenneth E. Smith         6/02/2000 

Michael A. Klimshuk   7/08/2012      Thomas M. Scherrer  4/10/2007       Elias M. Mualem          3/27/2000 

Edward P. Koss           12/20/2011     Richard Steiner           3/17/2006        John W. Lynch III      12/15/1999 

Lloyd Addison             11/25/2011    Salvatore De Pace       1/16/2006       Ronald S. Kurtzer       12/12/1999 

John W. Lynch II          6/21/2011      Anthony C. Ardagna12/28/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh 11/25/1998 

Warren P. Vicknair      6/21/2011      Jerome E. Travers      7/29/2005       William J. Batdorf        3/23/1998                
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Chaplain    Msgr. Hugh Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Jim Gonzales                678-587-9552       drjgonzales@msn.com 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Dave Riedinger            770-986-6193        potownboy@bellsouth.net 
Lecturer    E. J. Couvillian             770-642-6488       esnar@aol.com 
 
Inside Guards         (Lead)        Bryan St. Romain       678-777-7168        bryanstro@gmail.com 
                                  Edgar Pierson              770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net             
                          
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com 
  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Trustee Two-Year Term            Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 
Trustee One-Year Term      Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        stanwasowski4@gmail.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        stanwasowski4@gmail.com 
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 
Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537       markjfoster@yahoo.com 
Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Bingo                                           Dominic Palermo           404-256-1523        dpal84116@aol.com 
Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Community     Bill Driscoll                     678-395-4364        bdriscoll0808@yahoo.com 
Council     Joe DeVita                       770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com             
Family Life                 Steven Strong                  770-698-9797        steve@strongus.net 
Membership                                Dick Marklein                770-234-0149        brmcycle@hotmail.com  
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Second Responder Program     Adam Drost                     770-396-5569         adrost711@aol.com 
Vocations    John Stowell        770-671-9812         jsstowell@comcast.net 
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                 
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@comcast.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  
 

Never miss a  
message again 

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com 
Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly web site at www.kc2688.com. Watters Assem-

bly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com featuring WW II 
 Dinner, Social Dinners, Honor Flight to Washington DC Monument. 
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August 

 Council Mtg 
 

7 PM Rosary 
7:30 Mtg 

 
4th Degree 

Meeting 
Mary Our 

Queen 
6:15 Rosary 
6:30 Dinner 

 

1st  
Degree 

McGivney 
7:30 PM 

August 2014 

Altar  
Server 

Apprecia-
tion Outing 
White Water  

Butter- 
Fly 

Festival 
at Nature  

Center 
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Kids Movie 

Night 
 

“Frozen” 
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